

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Winter Recreation Park at Diefenbaker Park (Optimist Hill) – Budget Adjustment Request

Recommendation of the Committee

That the proposed budget adjustment of \$100,000, with funding from the Dedicated Lands Reserve, for Capital Project No. 2602 – Winter Recreation Park at Diefenbaker Park, be approved.

History

At the November 5, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services Department, dated November 5, 2018 was considered.

Your Committee requested that further information on the budget for the project and the City's contribution be provided for City Council's information. The information is included in Attachment 2.

Attachment

- 1. November 5, 2018 Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department
- 2. Winter Recreation Park at Diefenbaker Park(Optimist Hill) Budget Adjustment